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{In Archive} Fwd: ArcelorMittal Cleveland NPDES Permit Modification
Application ;

Eric Hygaerd o Sreedevi Yedavalli

. 05/03/2010 02:26 PM

Frofn: "Eric Nygaard“ <Eﬁc.i\lygaard@epa.state.oh,us>
To: Sreedevi Yedavall/R5USEPA/US@EPA
Higtory: This message has been forwarded.

chive: This message is being viewed in an archive.
1 attachment :

04.13.10 AM Clevetand Seciion 3d:i(é} Permit Modification Request.pdf

Hi Sreedevi! The permit modification is zttached. I was hoping to send a

copy with a transmittal letter, but I'm having some temporary issues with
getiting the letter through sign-off.

>>> "Zavoda, Rich™ <Rich.Zavoda@arcelormittal .com> 4/13/2010 7:05 PM >>>
Eric and Erm '

Attached is the signed final NPDES permit modification application. A
hardcopy and check for $200 is being mailed to Erm Gomes at OEPA-NEDO.
Your efforts to review the draft application information presented over
the last several weeks related to cur request to medify the existing 301

. {g) ammonia limitations at Outfall 604 are appreciated. Please contact
me if you have any questions.

Rich Zavoda | Envircnmental Manager

ArcelorMittal Cleveland

Environmental | 3060 Eggers Avenue, Cleveland, Ohio 44105-1012

T +1 216 420 6542 | F +1 216 429 6631 | www.arrcelormittal.com

Ohio Environmental Protection Agency

This communication and any respeonse to it

may constitute a public record and thus may be
publicly available to anyone who requests it.
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